
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Eco Club 

 

The Eco-club would like to let you know that on Tuesday 22nd October between 3.00 – 

4.00pm, we are hosting a recycled uniform stall in the small hall. 

 

This will be an opportunity to come and browse through items of school clothing that have 

been kindly donated to us.  Please feel free to come along and fill a bag of any items that may 

be of use to you. 

 

We understand that uniform can be very expensive and this not only helps our environment 

but helps our pockets as well! 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eco-Club 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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